
 

 

March 16, 2020 

In an effort to reduce the financial burden to our members experiencing increased 

expenses due to business closures, childcare costs, and ongoing social distancing, 

we are offering loan extensions on all consumer loans for payments due between 

3/16/2020 through 05/31/2020.  

Please review the disclosure thoroughly prior to signing. If you wish to extend your 

payment please click the link below, complete and sign the form, and submit for 

processing.  

 

https://na2.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=a5dda477-7788-438a-b7b9-f19e24b4e6eb&env=na2&acct=c9210295-a1c6-4868-a00b-cb8f9455c11b
https://na2.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=a5dda477-7788-438a-b7b9-f19e24b4e6eb&env=na2&acct=c9210295-a1c6-4868-a00b-cb8f9455c11b

